
 

BADKE NOTICE OF POTENTIAL ASSEMBLY OF MEMBERS OF THE FRANKLIN 

COMMON COUNCIL, BOARD OF PUBLIC WORKS AND THE BOARD OF WATER 

COMMISSIONERS 

  

Notice is given that on Thursday, March 13, 2025 commencing at 5 p.m. at the 

Franklin Public Library Fadrow Room, 9151 West Loomis Road, Franklin, 

Wisconsin 53154, there will be an open house for citizens to come in and speak 

with WisDOT represented services, to discuss the WisDOT WIS 100: 60th Street 

to St. Martins Road project, and that a majority of the Franklin Common Council, 

the Board of Public Works, and/or the Board of Water Commissioners may attend 

this meeting to gather information. This may constitute a meeting of the Common 

Council, Board of Public Works and/or the Board of Water Commissioners 

per State ex rel. Badke v. Greendale Village Board, even though the Common 

Council, Board of Public Works and the Board of Water Commissioners will not 

take formal action at this meeting.  The open house is to be from 5 p.m. to 7 p.m. 

 

                                                            Shirley J. Roberts, City Clerk 

 


